
 
THE BEE EQUITY PARTNERS LTD (IN LIQUIDATION) 

C/o Ernst & Young Ltd 
6th floor, IconEbene  

Rue de L’institut, Ebene, Mauritius   
Phone : +230 403 4777 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

COMMUNIQUE 

Further to the cautionary announcement issued on 26 April 2024 and my appointment as 

Liquidator, The Bee Equity Partners Ltd (In Liquidation) (the “Company”) wishes to inform its 

shareholders and the public at large, that The Stock Exchange of Mauritius Ltd has decided, 

with the approval of the Listing Executive Committee, to withdraw the shares of the Company 

from the Development & Enterprise Market as from market close on 10 May 2024. 

 

Paul Gerald Lincoln 
Liquidator 
 

Dated this 08 May 2024 

 

This communique is issued pursuant to the Development & Enterprise Market Rule 21.  


